
Hello, 
 
I'm a museum assistant at Kendal Museum. I was wondering if it's possible at all to pop this poster attached to your school newsletter. It would 
be lovely to welcome a lot of local family during this Easter holiday. 
 
Please see the link below to find out more about The Wild Escape project. 
Take part in The Wild Escape | The Wild Escape 

 

Take part in The Wild Escape | The Wild Escape 

Join hundreds of UK museums, galleries and historic houses already 

signed up. 

thewildescape.org.uk 

 
Many thanks and kind regards, 
 

Mitsuyo Budd                                                                      
Museum Assistant 
Phone: 01539 815597 
Email: mitsuyo.budd@kendal.ac.uk 
Website: www.kendalmuseum.org.uk   
Working days: Thursday, Friday and Saturday. 
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